
 

Monday, April 28, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

At William G. Davis, we offer a Nutrition for Learning Program for students that come 

to school without breakfast or lunch to sustain them an entire school day. Over 50 

students at our school take part in this program each day.  

Students coming to school hungry don’t perform well in the classroom, have difficulty 

concentrating, less alert and are often lethargic.  

 

In an effort to raise funds for our program (and encourage Spring-like weather!), we are 

collaborating with Just Perennials to subsidize the cost of providing food to run our 

program. One gallon perennials will be sold for $8 each, 2 for $15, or 3 for $20. 

Cash payments are due with order. 

 

Please complete the attached order form if you are interested in supporting our cause.  

Forms should be delivered to room 207 before advisor. You are also encouraged to place 

an order at our upcoming Spring Concert on Thursday, May 1, 2014.  

 

Thank you very much for taking time to consider supporting our program.  

 

Sincerely, 

WGD Nutrition for Learning Team 
 
Please note:  

Perennials will be available for pick-up at 

William G. Davis P.S. on Saturday, May 24, 

2014 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  

 


